
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Jean Smith requested the following records:  

 

“1.  What data drove the decision to allow parents back into elementary schools on November 

8th?  When they weren’t allowed in for the first 12 1/2 weeks of the school year.  

2.  What are the scheduled dates that school principals meet each month to discuss the data?  

3. I am requesting data that shows legal counsel has the right to require private medical 

information from individuals entering a District 304 school building.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Nov. 16, 2021, and responded to on Nov. 23, 2021. It took 2 

District employees a total of 1 hour, 30 minutes ($61.05) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


